
 

  

 

                      ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (the ‘Commission’) wishes to inform all the 
interested parties that the frequently asked questions (FAQs) section on the Commission’s 
website www.cysec.gov.cy has been updated with regards to the Companies Providing 
Administrative Services (ASPs).  
 
The following questions have been added: 

NEW 

7.1, 21.  
The previous question 21 has now been 
moved to 24 (minor change of wording) 

 
 
The following questions have been re-numbered: 

RENUMBERING 

24 -29 became 25 to 30  

 
 
 
ASPs must remember to register on the Commissions’ website for the alerts on FAQs. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nicosia, 24 September, 2013  
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